
 

 

 
 
 
 
14 June 2022 
 
 
Mandana Mazaheri 
Team Leader, Energy and Resource Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022, PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
 
Dear Ms Mazaheri, 
 
RE: KURRI KURRI LATERAL PIPELINE PROJECT(SSI-22338205) 

I refer to our recent discussions and the review of the Environmental Impact Statement provided for the above 
project.  
 
Given the minimal impacts on the Maitland Local Government Area, and the likely jobs created, no objection is 
raised to the EIS. 
 
Should you have any questions in relation to this, please don’t hesitate to contact  
me on 0409 844 556. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

                                   
Andrew Neil 
Manager Strategic Planning  
 
 
 
 
 


